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Date: 21/01/2020 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
Greetings from Association of Rice Research Workers, Cuttack!!! 
 
Association of Rice Research Workers (ARRW), Cuttack was to organize the 1st Indian Rice 
Congress-2020 on “Research and Development for Achieving Sustainable Development 
Goals” during 27-29 February 2020 in association with Indian Council of Agricultural Research 
(ICAR), New Delhi; ICAR- Indian Institute of Rice Research (IIRR), Hyderabad and ICAR-National 
Rice Research Institute (NRRI), Cuttack at ICAR-NRRI, Cuttack, Odisha, India.  
 
The major goal of the Congress is to make “Rice: a Wheel to Achieve United Nations 
Sustainable Development Goals”. An exhibition on ‘Rice Technologies for Doubling Farmers’ 
Income’ will be organized to showcase the various state-of-the-art products and technologies 
in rice. We find the month of October’ 2020 will be most suitable where technologies can be 
demonstrated on the field of NRRI. Weather at Cuttack will be very comfortable during that 
time and large number of participants across the country and abroad will be able to participate 
in the Congress. 
 
In view of the above the 1st Indian Rice Congress-2020 on “Research and Development for 
Achieving Sustainable Development Goals” is postponed to 06-08 October 2020.  
 
The inconveniences caused are deeply regretted. 
 
The date for submission of abstract, registration form along with the registration fee has 
been extended up to 31st July 2020  
 
Detailed information about the Congress is available in our website at http://arrworyza.com/  
and you may e-mail for further clarification at secretaryarrw@gmail.com.  
 
With kind regards. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
(M J BAIG) 

Secretary, ARRW 
 

 


